
Beverly Woods Elementary School

General Membership Meeting

March 10, 2016 at 6:00pm

Present:

General PTA Members

Ellen Houpt, President

Michele Turner, VP of Events

Heather Nalls, VP of Programs


Suzi Purdy, Secretary



Jennifer Briggs, Audit

Caroline Horne, Principal



I. PTA President Welcome (Ellen Houpt)
· Thanks to Boy Scouts Pack #34 for their color guard presentation.
· Please stay informed during the CMS reassignment process.  Upcoming Board Meetings on 3/16 and 4/12.
II. Financial Review (Jennifer Briggs)
· Projected income is approximately $10,000 higher than expected due to Invest for Success donations being higher than previous years, matching donations being higher and Bingo Night being very successful.
· Costs are approximately $2,000 lower due to diligent spending.
· We want to put the approximately $12,000 directly into our students’ classrooms.
· Motion made to amend budget from September and make funds directly available to teachers in the form of reimbursements for classroom needs and supplies.  Motion approved.
III. Principal’s Report (Caroline Horne)
· Children are doing a great job in math, writing and reading as well as Paidea discussions.  They are well prepared for middle school!
· Thank you to Jean Phillips, choreographer, sound technician, 5th grade team and students for all their hard work on the 50’s rock and roll performance.
Respectfully Submitted,

Suzi Purdy

Secretary

